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Sent Electronically on July 29, 2021 

 

Dear Chair Alton, Members of the Saint Paul Charter Commission, 

 

Attached are two documents in response to Members’ requests for additional information at the June 28th  

meeting of the Charter Commission regarding administrative citations.   

 

I apologize for being unable to attend that meeting.  Thank you for volunteering for the Charter 

Commission and thank you for taking the time to go over the attached documents.   

 

Feel free to contact me should you have any questions whatsoever. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ricardo X. Cervantes, signed electronically on 7/29/21 
 

Ricardo X. Cervantes, Director 

Department of Safety and Inspections 


